
Accreditation  for  Memorial
Opening  Ceremony  on  20
September 2003
In order to assure useful access to representatives of the
media, the Executive Board of the Foundation of Srebrenica-
Potocari  Memorial  and  Cemetery  would  like  to  offer
representatives of the media accreditation for the opening
ceremony  to  be  attended  by  President  Bill  Clinton  on  20
September in Potocari.

The Foundation of Srebrenica-Potocari Memorial and Cemetery is
please to have the support of the Information Offices of the
FBiH Government and the RS Ministry of Interior in issuing
press accreditation.

Representatives of the press are advised that they should send
a request detailing –

Full name
The media outlet they represent
Their social security number (for BiH Citizens) or their
passport number (for non-BiH Citizens)
Their profession
Their vehicle’s make and registration number (if vehicle
accreditation is desired)
A contact telephone number

Applications for accreditation should be sent by fax before 14
September 2003 to one of the following Offices;

The Information Office of the FBiH Government on + 387 (0) 33
220 437

or

https://www.ohr.int/ohr_archive/accreditation-for-memorial-opening-ceremony-on-20-september-2003-2/
https://www.ohr.int/ohr_archive/accreditation-for-memorial-opening-ceremony-on-20-september-2003-2/
https://www.ohr.int/ohr_archive/accreditation-for-memorial-opening-ceremony-on-20-september-2003-2/


The Information Office of the RS Ministry of Interior on + 387
(0) 51 331 212

These  Offices  will  then  issue  instructions  on  how
accreditation  may  be  collected  in  advance  of  the  Opening
Ceremony on 20 September.


